

Expat Sport, 801 Concord Tower, Media City, Dubai, United Arab Emirates

## FIFA Club World Cup UAE 2017

Dear Alan Holt,

The Local Organising Committee would like to express its sincere appreciation for your contribution to the successful delivery of the FIFA Club World Cup UAE 2017.

Abu Dhabi is proud to have hosted such a remarkable event with flawless execution to world-class standards. We have immense gratitude for FIFA's continued support and cooperation in providing the guidance to launch and manage an event of this scale.

We would also like to thank everyone for their efforts - this would not have been possible without the hard work, dedication and passion of every team member; not only did we deliver a successful football tournament but with outstanding results.

The Local Organising Committee would also like to thank our dedicated volunteers that showcased their passion for the event, the UAE community, and our National Supporters for their partnership and contribution. We are grateful that you will continue to stand by our side to promote Abu Dhabi as a global capital for sports tourism and a world-class host for international competitions.

Your commitment in making the FIFA Club World Cup UAE 2017 a successful tournament is greatly appreciated. The Local Organising Committee looks forward to hosting another exceptional tournament with you in 2018.

Yours sincerely

Aref Al Awani

**Tournament Director** 

FIFA Club World Cup UAE Local Organising Committee